
D
riv

in
g

 U
g

an
d

a's p
riv

ate secto
r sin

ce 1
9
3
3

 

 

 

UNCCI 
Uganda National Chamber Of 
Commerce & Industry 

 
 
 
 

Dear Members and stakeholders.  

 

I convey warm greetings from the Uganda National Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

(UNCCI) secretariat. 

 

Reference is made to our earlier correspondences regarding the 6th edition of the Prosperity 

Africa Chambers business expo and conference organized by the Pan African Chamber of 

Commerce (PACCI) in partnership with the Uganda National Chamber of Commerce and 

Industry (UNCCI) and UNDP among others which scheduled to take place at Kampala Serena 

Hotel from the 25th to 27th September 2024. 

 

UNCCI regrets to inform all stakeholders and the general public that the conference and expo 

has been cancelled due to unavoidable circumstances on the part of our partners In Addis 

Ababa(PACCI).  

 

We deeply regret any inconvenience this may have caused to our partners and stakeholders. 

We want to express our sincere gratitude for your interest and support for the conference and 

expo and we look forward to future collaborations. 

 

UNCCI remains committed to our mission and look forward to exploring more opportunities to 

advance the interests of our members and the business community in Uganda. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.  

 

Secretary General  

Uganda National Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

15/08/2024 
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